
Good Afternoon Innovation Tech Families.  We hope you had a great fall break.  We've had a 
great two weeks of the second quarter.  Second quarter goes by quickly with all the holiday 
breaks that occur over the next two months. 

We have a few calendar updates for you. 

 Oct. 28th - Nov. 1st is Spirit Week - Students are expected to follow the dress code during 
Spirit Week.  No full faced masks will be allowed because we must be able to see faces. No 
simulated weapons and avoid excessive gore. 

 Monday: Twin Day - Matching Monday 

Tuesday: Clowns vs. Skeletons 

Wednesday: Pink Out 

Thursday: Halloween Costume 

Friday: 9th grade - Ghosts/Pumpkins 

             10th grade - Witches/Wizards 

      11th grade - Black cats/Devils 

      12th grade - Vampires/Zombies 

 Nov. 11th - Veterans Day - No School 

 Please complete the following survey:  

We want to hear from you! Your voice and input are critical as we consider how school can 
and should best prepare students for success in life after high school.  

We are working with NAU's Arizona Institute for Education and the Economy to collect 
feedback about skills, goals, and outcomes for Arizona's high school graduates. 

1. The survey is anonymous. A respondent may provide their email address if 
interested in participating in an optional focus group (date and time tbd based on 
responses). 

2. The questions ask for respondent opinions about goals for AZ graduates and the 
importance of a list of skills in preparing for post-graduate success. 

Please take a few minutes to complete this survey by Nov. 4, 2024. Your time and 
responses are greatly appreciated.  

Goals for Arizona Graduates Survey  

http://bit.ly/4eDtJJc


Please review the reminders below with your student to help their second quarter be a 
successful one: 

• PBIS expectations: Be present, Be Prepared, Be Responsible 

• Students are expected to be on time to their classes and participate in class lessons 
and discussions. 

• Student IDs are to be worn at all times when on campus.  If your student has lost 
their ID, they will need to purchase a replacement ID in the front office. 

• Students are expected to follow the dress code.   

• Tutoring is offered after school on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays from 3:20-
4:20pm.  Students must be in the tutoring room by 3:20 or they will not be allowed 
in. Students must be productively working during tutoring, or they will be asked to 
leave.  Tutoring is not a social hour. 

We look forward to a successful second quarter.  Please call if you have questions. 

Patricia Hurley  

Principal - Innovation Tech High School 

520-372-8705 

Contact Patricia Hurley by email 

 

Learn Today, Lead Tomorrow! 

 

mailto:patricia.hurley@tusd1.org

